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To Whom it May Concern, 

 

 Regarding SB 210, I strongly oppose. I support mail-in ballots in Oregon. Why? 

Because we have a large population of rural and elderly folks who are still actively 

participating in our democracy, who support it with their tax and other dollars, who 

may lack transportation or be non-ambulatory to arrive on voting day in person, who 

can not tolerate waiting in long lines nor deal with inclement weather. For these 

reasons, I know mail-in ballots are a backbone of our voting process, as is our 

advocacy for every citizen. Mail-in ballots have successfully worked here in Oregon. 

Thank you. 


